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ISSUE: CRIME 

At the May 1st Operation Safe Southeast Queens meeting, Deputy Inspector Milt Marmara,

commanding officer of the 113th Precinct, and Det. Richard Lowe of the 103rd Precinct's

Community Affairs Unit, spoke about crime reduction, stop and frisk and missing persons

among other issues.
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